Keri O'Brien

From: Megan Miller

Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 8:30 AM
To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: 1106 Grinnell st. variance

Good morning Keri,
We received the below comment for an item on the Planning board agenda tonight. Forwarding your way for the record.

Thanks,

Megan Miller

Web Specialist

City of Key West

IT DEPARTMENT | 1300 WHITE ST. | KEY WEST, FL 33040

(305) 809-3924 | mmiller@cityofkeywest-fl.gov | www.cityofkeywest-fl.gov

From: James Thomas <rosenjimt@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 4:54 PM

To: Web Master <webmaster@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: 1106 Grinnell st. variance

Good Evening,

| Rosalie Thomas, resident of 1105 Packer St since 1969 yet living on this street all of my 77 year life was born and raised
in on the beautiful island of Key West. On this very street to be exact. | prefer to stay to myself but, | must stand up and
leave my comfort zone against this variance. We already have a challenging ordeal when it comes to parking in this
neighborhood. This variance would tower over the rear porch of my home as well as my neighbors property. While my
neighbor is not a full time resident she is a contributing resident more then half of the year. The allowance of this
variance seems like nothing more than a money grab for the owners of the home that would truly affect one of our only
lasting old town neighborhoods. | have no issue with tourism, just the lack of consideration for long time citizens. | ask
that you please consider the long time residents in this issue.

Thank you for your time,

Rosalie Thomas

1105 Packer St.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



